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Subject: Important! Request for Feedback on the Draft District Strategic Plan
From: "Baron, Bruce" <bbaron@sbccd.cc.ca.us>
Date: Mon, Apr 26, 2010 9:46 am

To: "SBVC Campus" <sbvc@sbccd.int>, "CHC Campus" <chccampus@sbccd.int>, "DISTRICT" <DISTRICT@sbccd.cc.ca.us>,
* "8th Street Annex" <8thStreetAnnex@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Hello Everyone:

The collegial-consultation District Strategic Planning Committee has reached consensus on
a draft District Strategic Plan, based on thoughtful consideration of a variety of
information, comments received in the March 2010 feedback round, and a great deal of
discussion.

In addition to the Strategic Directions and Goals you have already seen, the draft includes
sections on strategic issues, planning assumptions, student characteristics, updated
environmental scan information, and financial planning, and specific objectives under each
Goal.

Because of the Accrediting Commission's emphasis on input from and alignment with the
Colleges' strategic and educational master plans, and on guidance of further College
planning, you will see that the Committee has drawn heavily on the content of existing
College plans in this phase of its work. (In the second phase of District strategic planning
next year, the Committee will refine the Plan further to include integration of KVCR and
EDCT, more research, and other features.)

Now the Committee is requesting your feedback on the draft District Strategic Plan. To
access the draft Plan, please click on this link:

http://www.sbccd.cc.ca.us/District Faculty ,-a-, Staff Information-Forms/District
Committee Minutes/District Strategic Planning Committee/BoardDocs/Distrib Draft.aspx

Then click on "Distribution Draft of the District Strategic Plan April 25 2010." To open it in
Word, click the "Open" button. Or to save a copy, click on the "Save" button and navigate
to the location in which you want to save it.

Please read the Plan, and if you have any specific, constructive comments or suggestions,
please give them to the Committee in one of the following four ways no later than May 5,
2010:
« Email your feedback to the Chancellor's Office at feedback@sbccd.cc.ca.us.
o Give or send your feedback to one of the Committee members, all of whom are listed
in the Preamble of the Plan.
o Ask clarifying questions or give your feedback at one of the two open forums on the
District Strategic Plan, both on Thursday, April 29, 2010:
o 11 am-12 noon at Crafton Hills College, Crafton Center
o 3-4 pm at San Bernardino Valley College, ADSS-207
o If you work at one of the District offices, give your feedback at a departmental staff
meeting scheduled for that purpose. Supervisors will forward the feedback to me or
another member of the Committee.
At its meeting on May 7, the Committee will seriously consider all feedback received, and
make revisions as appropriate before submitting its final recommendation.

Thank you very much for your assistance in this important task!
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